Year 6
Spelling Book

We hope that your Spelling Books are useful and have gone down well with your staff, parents and
pupils.

Because it is a new product, we are constantly monitoring this range and listening to customer
feedback and suggestions about our ranges. We just wanted to share some ideas about how
others are using their Spelling Books and provide you with some continued support.

One of our customers explained that the range would be most effective if they were monitored
across the school. We completely agree with this. Therefore, we have created a free

monitoring sheet which each teacher could complete after the weekly tests. This sheet will allow
teachers to keep a weekly record of spelling scores and could be evaluated by management,
perhaps once a half term. It could flag up those children who are working below their age
expectations and need further intervention, or even those children who need extending further
or rewarding for effort. There is a copy of the free monitoring sheet on the back of this letter, or
should you wish to have a digital copy, please find one on our website under the ‘freebies’ section.

Another school said that they felt that the Spelling Books worked most effectively when they were
sent out with a letter from management to explain the new approach that the school are
adopting. This helped to show a more consistent and collaborative effort across the school as
well as setting out the school’s expectations about spelling homeworks. We also think that this is
a great idea and have compiled a free exemplar letter which could be adapted for any school. It is
now available on our website under the ‘freebies’ section.

We have also had teachers request further spelling products to compliment the books. We are
working hard to fulfil this request. One product we have developed is a Spelling Crossword book.
This contains crosswords for each year group, to help consolidate their homework lists. Some
teachers are using these crosswords every three weeks, to help revise spellings learnt in the
previous weeks. There is more information about this product on our website.

We hope that you find this feedback useful and hope that you will consider using us again in the
future.

We wish you a successful academic year.
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